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109 Broome Street Cottesloe WA 6011
PO Box 606 Cottesloe WA 6911

Telephone (08) 9285 5000
Facsimile (08) 9285 5001
Email council@cottesloe.wa.gov.au

TOWH Of C Otte SIO C Website www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au

Our Ref: SUB/486
Enquiries: Geoff Trigg

3 May 2013

Mark Goodlet
- Director Technical Services
City of Nedlands
PO Box 9
NEDLANDS WA 6909

Dear Mark

RE: WEST COST HIGHWAY / NORTH STREET BLACKSPOT PROJECT

At its most recent meeting, Council considered the consultant intersection assessment
and all provided plans covering the proposed intersection Black Spot works, particularly
the left turn lane extension on North Street.

After deliberation, it was resolved:

“THAT Council:

1. In order to minimise costs, impact on street trees in North Street and the potential
fo damage underground services, agrees to the option to install the widening on
south side of the North Street to allow a 40m extension of the left turn lane onto
West Coast Highway; and

2. Agree to fund 1/6™ of the cost of this State Black Spot project - $24,167, in the
2013/14 financial year.

3. Notify residents of the potential impact on their properties, as a result of the

extension of the left turn lane onto West Coast Highway.
: : : Lost 3/5”

Should you wish to dichss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me on
9285 5000. :

Yours sincerely

() Geoff Trigg
Manager Engineering Services

Printed on 100% recycled paper using vegetable based inks
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